

14th September 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

We would like our GCSE classes to have the opportunity to visit Winstanley Sixth Form College on Thursday 6th December 2018 to watch the students' performance of Legally Blonde. The visit will involve pupil workshops led by the staff and pupils at Winstanley College. Pupils will learn about the Performing Arts and Media Department and will experience the range of facilities the College has to offer. We feel this would be particularly useful for Year 10 and 11 as they are thinking about their future choices: we will also be writing a review of the day during English lessons.

We will be leaving school by coach at **8:45 a.m.** and we will be back for 3:30 p.m. Please ensure your child meditates at home before and after school on this occasion.

All pupils should be in full school uniform (including correct school shoes) and should remember to bring a packed lunch, which we recommend they bring in a backpack (school bought or other type) or otherwise in a disposable bag. No glass or fizzy drinks. The suggested donation towards the cost of this trip is £6.30.

Payment and consent should be done on ParentPay (www.parentpay.com) by Monday 19th November. If you are unable to contribute towards the cost of this trip please confirm this to the Bursar, via the school office, with a signed note addressed to Trip Finance, giving consent for your child to go on the trip. Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Emma Steele.

English Teacher.

Maharishi School trips are made possible by a generous contribution from the school Fundraising and Celebration Committee.

Headteacher: Mrs L Edwards BA(Hons), PGCE.

Tel: 01695 729912 Email: enquiries@maharishischool.com www.maharishischool.com